
 

 

TERM DATES 2016—2017 
 

AUTUMN TERM 2016 
First Day of Term 

Tuesday 6th September 2016 
Half Term 

Monday 24th—Friday 28th  
October 2016 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 16th December 2016 

 
SPRING TERM 2017 

First Day of Term 
Wednesday 4th January 2017 

Half Term 
Monday 13th—Friday 17th  

February 2017 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 31st March 2017 
 

SUMMER TERM 2017 
First Day of Term 

Tuesday 18th April 2017 
Half Term 

Monday 9th May —Friday 2nd 
June 2017 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 21st July 2017 

 
SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 

 
Friday 25th November 2016 

ST. ANDREW’S DAY 
Monday 1st May 2017 

BANK HOLIDAY 

 
WELCOME BACK 

to St Andrew’s  
We hope you enjoyed the break! 

School Uniform  
We would like to apologise to any parent who experienced delays 
in the delivery of school uniform.  Please be assured that we are 

reviewing our current arrangements, with the intention of switching 
providers as soon as this is possible. 

Newsletter                                                                Friday 9th September 2016 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 



 

 
 
 

School Uniform 

 
Please don’t 
forget to make sure all items of clothing 
are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  
Therefore, if anything is  
misplaced we can easily return it to the 
rightful owner.  Thank You! 

A Reminder About the 
School Day… 
 
School starts at 8.55am 
and finishes at 3.30pm.  

  
Please make every effort to ensure your 
children arrive at school on time and are 
collected promptly at the end of the day.  
Thanks for your continued support! 

Our children look very 
smart in their school 
uniform.   

 

Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/standrewssw9 

School Meals 
The cost of school meals this term:  

(6 weeks and 4 days)  

£68.00. 
 

As usual all payments should be made via 
Parentpay. 

 

 

 

After School and  

Breakfast Clubs begin again 

next week. 
 

Please check your child’s 

Reading Folder for the 

‘yellow form’. 

Y4 Swimming Lessons 
 

Swimming lessons resume on Tuesday 13th September.  
 

Please remember to bring your  swim kit to school 

The School Website 
Please check out our school website to see a little 

film about our wonderful school. 
 

There are also new links on the home page to 
Parentpay and for the purchase of school uniform. 
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